
 

Hello from Pupil and School Support 

  

Please be advised that SENDIASS are holding an event for parents of children 

who have an Education, Health and Care Plan. 

 

The event is being held to canvas opinion on the impact the new EHCP 

format has had on their child's SEN provision and to gain insight into parents 

views.  

 

Nick Taynton from SENDIASS will be speaking at the 2 hour event (4-6pm) 

which is being held at Colmore Junior School on 24th May. 

 Event details: 

Sendiass Parental Consultation Event 

24th May 4pm – 6pm 

Colmore Junior School 

Colmore Road, 

Kings Heath 

Birmingham B14 6AJ 

 


